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YEAR 4 OUTDOOR EDUCATIONAL VISIT – HAVEN BANKS: TUESDAY
21ST MAY 2024

To Prime Parents of: 

To School Members: 

  EMAIL

Dear Parents/Carers,

RE: Outdoor Educational visit – Haven Banks: Tuesday 21st May 2024

We have planned a Year 4 to visit Haven Banks in the Summer term as part of our Outdoor Education curriculum. The children will
have the opportunity to take part in two activities provided by instructors at the venue. These activities will be archery and bell-
boating.

Bell-boating is a perfect introduction to team water sports, the sessions will include tuition in paddling and efficient team paddling,
team challenges and other fun and games. Further information about the activities can be found on the Haven Banks website:
https://www.haven-banks.co.uk/groups-families/school-youth-groups/#projects_widget-11-0-0-all-activities

The children will leave school at 9:20am and travel by coach to Haven Banks and will arrive back in time for the end of the normal
school day.

The cost of this trip is £23 per child which includes the coach travel to and from Haven Banks as well as both of the activities. We
have been able to subsidise this trip with the school’s PE premium funding as it is part of our outdoor education curriculum and the
fundraising from our cake stall in the Autumn term. We have to carefully cost every trip and this does mean that our costings rely
upon every child participating. If your circumstances are such that you are unable to pay this contribution, please contact the
school to discuss this in confidence.

Children will need to ensure that they are wearing appropriate clothing for the day including:

Loose clothing appropriate for outdoor physical activity
A lightweight coat
Shoes that can be worn on and off the water
A spare set of dry clothes to change into if needed
A small towel
A bag to bring home any wet clothes in
A packed lunch including a water bottle. (A school packed lunch can be requested and where applicable a £2.50 charge
will be added to dinners in the school gateway).

A payment request has been set up in the school gateway please login to give consent and pay your contribution by Wednesday
20th March.

Kind regards,

Miss McLean

https://www.haven-banks.co.uk/groups-families/school-youth-groups/#projects_widget-11-0-0-all-activities
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Winkleigh Primary School
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t: 01837 83354
e: admin@winkleigh.devon.sch.uk 
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Executive Headteacher: Mrs V Fenemore
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